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I am strongly urging NMED to stand fast and say 'no' to DOE's attempt to remove limits to the
original mission. The new permit's expansion is partly due to new waste streams from plutonium pit
production. This is a new project that is not part of WIPP's mission. It will overfill the repository
and must not be included in WIPP. Other sites in other states must share in the responsibility of
managing nuclear waste. NM has done its share!


